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Minutes SREC April 8, 2015  

 

Present:  Gail Brion, Roger Brown, Bob Grossman, Joan Mazur, Kaveh Tagavi, Connie Wood 

 

The SREC discussed several matters referred it by the Senate Council.  The recommendations 

and rationale are given below. 

2. Undergraduate Certificates 

Recommendation:  The following Interpretation be inserted at the end of SR 4.2.8, 

concerning Undergraduate Certificates: 

“*Students enrolled in graduate degree programs or professional programs may pursue an 

undergraduate certificate program.” 

Rationale:  The Registrar’s Office posed the question “must a student have a degree at the 

same level as the certificate; is a higher level degree appropriate for the issuance of a lower 

level.”  The committee determined that the existing description of who is eligible to pursue 

an undergraduate certificate did not intend to prohibit either students enrolled in a graduate 

degree program or students enrolled in a professional program from pursuing an 

undergraduate certificate.  

 


